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Camp Good News is one of our newest projects and adds another “warm-weather” 
place to serve during the winter months.  It is a small camp which specializes in day 
camps for children ages 6-12.  It has limited overnight housing but does host some 
smaller retreats. 
 
Director Steve Westbrook has a passion for spreading the Good News to campers 
through the Word and also through hands-on adventures in nature.   Nestled among the 
lakes and trees of northern Florida, the camp is a beautiful place to serve through 
ROAM.   
 
While there this winter, ROAM volunteers worked on many projects, including preparing 
the waterfront, the waterslide, the playground equipment and the shooting range, and 
took down several trees and gathered and burned brush.  Lots of painting and power-
washing was done.   
 
If you would like to know more about this newest project, contact any of the ROAMers 
who worked there this winter – Bob and Millie Coward, George and Lisa Weeks, and Ed 
and Ruth Kile.  We enjoyed working together, worshiping together, and of course eating 
out together! 
 


